









Date: November 23, 2023



Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/Pre-Nur-Prep/026/2023-24

Dear Parent,

This is to notify you that the school will remain closed for students of Pre-Nursery to Prep on Monday, November 27th, 2023 on account of Guru Nanak Jayanti.

Guru Nanak, the founder of Sikhism, imparted various teachings that emphasize the oneness of God, equality, humility, and service to humanity. We believe that incorporating these teachings into our lives can contribute to a more harmonious and compassionate society. We would like to urge our parents to help children build these qualities by giving them opportunities at home to help the family members.

Warm Regards

Headmistress DPS Suraikund